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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
After February Half term, we will be starting Forest School sessions. These will occur every 
Tuesday afternoon for the remainder of term 4. These will take place from 1pm – 3.15pm on 
the following dates: 
 

• Tuesday 20th Feb 2024 

• Tuesday 27th Feb 2024 

• Tuesday 5th March 2024 

• Tuesday 12th March 2024 

• Tuesday 19th March 2024 

• Tuesday 26th March 2024 
 
We believe that outdoor learning is very important for all children and would like to give 
you as much notice as we can to get these sessions started.  
 
The sessions will be planned by Mrs Haskins and will run with the support of Miss Davey and 
Mrs Parker. Please can we request that the children wear their forest school kit (Long 
sleeved tops, trousers, old clothes that you are happy to come home dirty) for PE that 
morning. Please send in waterproofs and wellies in a named bag, so as they can put these 
on when needed. If easier, please feel free for your children to leave their wellies on the 
welly rack in our Hedgehog outdoor learning area, so as they have them in school ready for 
the forest school session.  
 
We are very much looking forward to Forest School starting and if you have any questions, 
please do not hesitate to contact me via the office or Class Dojo.  
 
Best Wishes,  
 
Kaylee Haskins 
 

Kaylee Haskins  
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